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I had read the document outlining the changes to 5+1 pathway. 
This sounds good, unless you live west of the Blue Mountains. There are no 5+1 pathways in NT, SA or 
ACT, and only 2 in WA. As it is in SA, most young people need to leave the state to get into a Masters 
course, and indeed it is the same for the proposed 5+1 pathway. How will regional areas have a chance 
to prosper if the deck is consistently stacked toward the eastern states? Before the pathway is 
endorsed, there needs to be commitment that the fifth year course is not just “in planning” but up and 
running so that graduates can access it without having to move interstate. 
 
 
Nicolle Cummins 
Senior Psychologist, Employee Psychology & Wellness 

 


